MINISTRY Of -
HEALTH

MANATU HAUORA
133 Molesworth
Street
PO Box 5013
Wellington 6140
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T+64 4 496 2000

2 August 2018

Luke Chandler
fyi-request-8389-b543c20c@requests.fyi.org.nz,

Ref: H201805250

Dear Mr Chandler
Partial Transfer of request for official information to the Department of Internal Affairs.

Thank you for your request of 26 July 2018 under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act)
for:

What information has the inquiry on Mental Heath provided to the ministry?
What changes will the Ministry take on board and change?

What remuneration are the members of inquiry receiving?

What is the life span of the inquiry?

AONR

The Ministry does not hold the information you have requested if parts 3 and 4 of your
request. However, the Ministry has been advised that the information you have requested in
parts 3 and 4 of your request is held by the Department of Internal Affairs.

As a result, | have decided to partially transfer your request to the Department of Internal
Affairs under section 14 of the Act.

You can expect a response to parts 3 and 4 of your request from the Department of Internal
Affairs.

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my
decision to transfer your request for information.

Yours sincerely

Nick Allan
Manager
OIA Services

cc Department of Internal Affairs
oia@dia.govt.nz




